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9th November 2021 
 

Flu Immunisation – 13 December 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the NHS, regarding the Seasonal Flu Vaccination 
Programme.  
 
It is essential you read the details in the letter and understand the following:  
 

 

• The school is not responsible for administering the vaccination, the NHS are.  

• We are only providing the physical space for the vaccinations to be undertaken.  

• The NHS have provided us with Monday 13th December 2021 as a date for the 

vaccinations to be administered. 

 

The attached letter is also available in Arabic, Gujarati, Polish, Punjabi, Somali and Urdu, on 
request, please contact the school office. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet or a computer, please contact the school and we will 
endeavour to offer support as best we can.  
 
If you have any questions regarding vaccinations, please refer to the guidance and links in the 
letter.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
   
Mrs J Andrews 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


